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Community Updates

1 1 : 0 0  A M  
The Church at Worship 

9 : 1 5  A M  
The Church at Study

S A B B A T H  S C H O O L  C L A S S E S

Collegiate Class: Burman University Social Eyez at 9:45 AM
Connect Class: Burman University Library classroom downstairs 
Dave Southcott’s Class: Rm 110, McKibbin Centre 
Detours Class: Parkview Adventist Academy, upper level
Filipino Class: Board Room, BU Marketing & Enrollment Building
High School Youth: Youth Ministry Centre, BU Marketing & Enrollment Bldg. 
Together @ 111 Class: Rm 111, McKibbin Centre 
Portuguese Class: Burman Library, lower level, 9:30 AM
Spanish Class: Burman Library, Peace & Justice Rm. at 9:30 AM

 Singspiration: Kathleen Campbell 
Pianist: Nicole Bartolay

Superintendent: Jonathan Campbell

Sabbath School Classes in the Sanctuary
Tennyson Samraj class: on the balcony with Rudy Leskosek 
Eric Ollila’s class: back of sanctuary with Jonathan Campbell
Sheldon Bailey’s class: front piano-side of sanctuary with Darry Davis
Livestream Class: Sheldon Bailey’s class 

Gathering Song & Welcome 

Church Announcements

Praise Set

Community Prayer

Collection of Offering

Children's Story

Music of Meditation

Message            The Journey into the Heart of God

Response Song

Benediction and Farewell

Praise Team

Pr. Orlando Pule

To God Be the Glory
He is Exalted

Still (When the oceans rise)
I love you Lord

Pr. Orlando Pule

Warren Kay

Pr Honey Todd

 Christ alone

Pr Honey Todd

THE OFFERING today is for GC Session: Digital Strategy for Mission.

ALBERTA CAMP MEETING 2025 will take place from July 18–26 at Foothills
Camp. Please note that there will be no services at our church on July 18 and
26. However, Lacombe Community Church will be livestreaming the Camp
Meeting Sabbath School and Worship services on both Sabbaths, and you are
welcome to join them in person or watch online at www.albertacampmeeting.ca.
During camp meeting week, the church office will be open Monday and
Tuesday only during regular office hours. Please plan accordingly.

8TH ANNUAL COLLEGE HEIGHTS CHURCH FAMILY POTLUCK Join us on
July 19 (1st Sabbath) for food, fellowship, and fun! Please bring food to share,
chairs, friends, an appetite - and, of course, lots of desserts! Plates, cutlery,
glasses, and drinks will be provided. We’ll gather on the lower level under the big
canopy tent. Questions or want to help? Contact Chad at 403-358-2000 or Kim at
403-304-8218. 

TRANSPORTATION NEEDED An elderly lady at Camp Meeting needs a ride to
and from a 2:30 PM appointment in Red Deer on July 23. If you can help, please
contact Pastor Honey at 403-862-1857. Thank you!

YOU ARE INVITED to join the Lacombe Days All City Church Service July 13,
MEGlobal Athletic Park 5644 56 Ave. A delicious Pancake Breakfast 8:30-10 AM.
Church Service 10-11 AM. Special Music by "Tennessee Rindle" and St. Andrews
Church musicians. Offering will be for the FCSS Benevolence Fund and the
Lacombe Ministerial (by cash or eTransfer). Bring lawn chairs and dress for the
weather! See you there!

ALBERTA WIDE PRAYER MEETING Join us on July 30 at 7:00 PM for a special
Alberta wide prayer meeting via Zoom - ID: 999 8182 6207 | Passcode: 743392.
Hosted by Prayer Ministries in collaboration with Pastor Reynold Ferary, Sabbath
School Director / Personal Ministries.

PACeS JOB OPPORTUNITY PACeS is hiring a Registrar & Administrative
Assistant (approx. 25 hrs/week, Mon–Thurs, starting mid-July). Mostly remote, but
proximity to Lacombe is required. To apply, please email your resume to
principal@pacescanada.org. Learn more at www.pacescanada.org.

COMMUNION SERVICE will be held on August 15, 2025. Please plan to join us
for this meaningful time of reflection, worship, and spiritual renewal.

http://www.albertacampmeeting.ca/
http://www.pacescanada.org/


TEL: 403 782 6131 
FAX: 403 782 7779 

EMAIL: OFFICE@CHSDA.CA 
WEB: WWW.CHSDA.CA

Let’s Connect

From the Pastor’s heart
“Hurry up—let’s go so we can come back.” It was something I heard regularly growing
up. My parents, like so many, were always trying to get my brother and me into the car
and out the door as quickly as possible—so we could get wherever we were going and,
hopefully, return home just as fast. For years, I adopted that same pace. I hurried my kids
through morning routines. I rushed through errands, tasks, studying, work, even play—
just to be done quicker. Efficiency can be beneficial, but is it always valuable?

When I rush, I risk missing what matters most. In my speed to tidy up, I may be
overlooking opportunities to truly connect. And in my desire to get things done fast, I
could be missing the holy, everyday moments with my children—the ones that don’t
come back. Not long ago, I was at a very long event in a venue with no air conditioning. It
was stifling. Everyone was hot, sticky, tired, and ready to leave—including me. At the
moment when I thought it would be an oppoturtune time to exit, someone stopped me. It
was a woman I had just met, and we had briefly connected over the challenges and
beauty of raising children with autism. That “quick goodbye” turned into a 45-minute
conversation, full of depth, understanding, and encouragement. Today, we continue to
message and support each other. A new friendship bloomed because I paused. We can’t
stop to smell every rose, but what if we challenged ourselves to slow down more often?

Even God didn’t rush. He could have spoken the entire universe into being in an instant.
But instead, He created the world in six days. Day by day. Detail by detail. With thought
and intention, He shaped flowers, trees, oceans, stars—and us. Every living thing crafted
uniquely. Every human formed with care. What a beautiful invitation to slow down and
notice the details, the people, the moments. This summer, as the warm Alberta sun
moves swiftly across the sky, I hope you’ll pause. Take in the moment. Linger a little
longer. Appreciate each task, each blessing, each opportunity God gives you.
“Be still, and know that I am God.” —Psalm 46:10

~ from Pastor Liz’s heart

HAPPY BIRTHDAY We send birthday blessings to Darrell Huether, Howard Smith, Gloria
Rambally, Sheila Hill, and Jeffrey Weller who are celebrating next week. May God bless you with
joy, health, and His continued guidance in the year ahead!

DIVE INTO “WATER SAFETY” this summer! Whether you are taking a dip in a backyard pool,
running through lawn sprinklers or heading out to a public pool this summer, remember to play it
safe around water. Children can drown in less than 4 cm of water, enough to cover the mouth &
nose. Children who are swimming or playing near the water, should be constantly supervised by
adults, who know safety equipment and emergency procedures, including water rescue & CPR.
Remember a child’s best “life preserver” is you! Proverbs 22:6 quotes: “Train up a child in the way
he should go; even when he is old he will not depart from it.”
 ~ Your Health Ministry Team
 
SUPPORT OUR CHURCH RENOVATIONS Be part of building a better church! Help us upgrade
our network and security, renovate the office, and repair the roof. Please mark your gift "Church
Renovation." Thank you for investing in God's house!

TODAY
4:00 PM - Deaconesses meeting
9:53 PM - Sunset

TUESDAY
7:00 PM - Celebrate Recovery

WEDNESDAY 
12:00 PM - Deadline for bulletin information

U P C O M I N G  D A T E S

P R E A C H I N G  S C H E D U L E

JULY 19               ALBERTA CAMP MEETING
JULY 26               ALBERTA CAMP MEETING
AUGUST 2           LIZ PULE, OUTDOOR WORSHIP
AUGUST 9           MASSIEL DAVILA-FERRER, JOURNEY SERIES

TEL: 403 782 6131 
FAX: 403 782 7779 

EMAIL: OFFICE@CHSDA.CA 
WEB: WWW.CHSDA.CA

Let’s Connect


